
This issue marks the final E&AC 
update. After 18 months of earth 
moving, concrete pouring, brick 
laying, pipe fitting, floor finishing 
and detail managing, our E&AC is 
up and running. And the reviews 
couldn’t be better! If you haven’t 
seen it lately, you are always 
welcome! SFB—you can and 
should be proud of your parish.

Saint Francis Borgia 
E&AC Construction

FINALÉ!

Christian formation to 
choral concerts. The first half-
year in the E&AC has been a busy 
one. Minor wrinkles were ironed 
out, rooms were organized and 
works of art hung throughout the 
halls made a building feel more 
like a home. Our first concert—a 
parish-wide event—on the new 
stage played to a packed house. 
And the gym floor has been 
getting a workout between 
practices, games, playtime, CYM, 
a couple tournaments and is even 
generating revenue as host to club 
volleyball and basketball practices. 
It’s a wonderful way to showcase 
our new facility to the greater 
community. Christian formation 
students have large open spaces 
and are no longer divided 
between our two campuses. That 
makes it much more convenient 
and productive for all. 

Just three room 
sponsorships remain! On 
the Wall of Recognition (image 
centered below) you may 
have noticed that three room 
sponsorships remain. Perhaps your 
contributions over the years are 
close to hitting the sponsorship 
mark. Or, you may be new to the 
parish or school and wish to join 
fellow parishioners and school 
families who have—and still are—
fulfilling their pledges. Contact 
Gerry Schwarz at 414-322-9442. 
We’d love to see your name on our 
permanent display.

It’s never too late to participate in 
prayerful and financial stewardship 
of our E&AC. Remember, support 
at any level will add your name to 
the Book of Recognition on display 
in the lobby. Contact the parish 
office for more information.

Sale of the old school. The 
parish continues work with the 
broker to sell the old school 
property, excluding our historic 
church. After the sale, a new 
parking lot will be added to serve 
the needs of the church.

Join us at the Upper School 
Information Night. On 
Thursday, 7 April, meet 6th, 7th 
and 8th grade teaching staff, 
student representatives and other 
faculty members. Join us at 6:30 
P.M. for a welcome message 
and general information. From 
7:00–8:00 P.M. learn about the 
upper school and special classes 
that may interest you. It’s an 
information-packed evening with 
classroom presentations rotating 
every eight minutes. 

Contact the school office at 
262.377.2050 for a tour!

30 March 2016 


